
November 16, 2021

MATERIALS LICENSING BRANCH
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION, REGION III
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210
LISLE, IL 60532-4352

The University of Minnesota has not conducted principal activities under license number 22-00187-
46 for a period exceeding 24 months.  The University is requesting to extend the time period 
established in 10CFR30.36 paragraph (d), so that it can be determined whether future activities will 
require the retention of this license.  This determination will be based on discussion with the faculty 
members and scientists authorized to conduct these activities.

Due to the agricultural and microbiological nature of the authorized research, the University believes 
this relief is not detrimental to the public health and safety and is otherwise in the public interest.
Please advise on the next steps, or what other options are available to the University regarding this 
license.

An amendment has been submitted to update the new mailing address to:

University of Minnesota
501 23rd Ave SE
Minneapolis, MN 55455

You may also reach me at vette001@umn.edu

Thank you for your attention to this licensing issue. I look forward to your response.

Respectfully,

Brian J Vetter, Radiation Safety Officer

Department of Radiation Safety Thompson Center for 
Environmental Management
501 23rd Ave SE
Minneapolis, MN 55455 

Office: 612-626-6002
radsafety.umn.edu
rpd@umn.edu

University Health and Safety 
Office of the Sr. Vice President for 
Finance and Operations



From: Tomczak, Tammy
To: Pavon, Sandy
Cc: Pavon, Martha
Subject: FW: Principal activities letter 22-0087-46
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 4:02:25 PM
Attachments: 22-00187-46 Principal activities letter NOV2021.pdf

Good afternoon again 
 
Can you please add the attached to ADAMS?
 
Thank you!!
Tammy
 
From: Brian J Vetter <vette001@umn.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 3:55 PM
To: Tomczak, Tammy <Tammy.Tomczak@nrc.gov>
Cc: Craffey, Ryan <Ryan.Craffey@nrc.gov>; David Paulu <paulu010@umn.edu>
Subject: [External_Sender] Principal activities letter 22-0087-46
 
 
Hi, Tammy:
 
Please route this letter to the proper person in the licensing branch.  I appreciate your
assistance with this matter.
 
Let me know if you require additional information, and if I also need to submit a hard copy to the
postal address.
 
Thank you very much.
 
 
bv
_______________________
Brian J Vetter
 
Radiation Safety Officer
University of Minnesota
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